
Head Teacher: Mrs S. Edwards 

EPS Attendance 

Target 

 

R— 97.2% 

Y1— 98.1% 

Y2—96.8% 

Y3—96.8% 

Y4— 97.8% 

Y5—98.1% 

Y6— 96.1% 

Overall attendance 

for the whole 

school for          

October was  aver-

aging at  97.3%. 

This is above        

our target. 

Please help us to 

raise this % by en-

suring your  child 

attendance is good 

or better. 

Is your child’s 

class 

“On time at  

5 to 9” ?  

School opens at 

8.45am when chil-

dren can go to their 

classrooms and get 

ready for the start 

of the school day. 

Please make sure 

that your child is in 

their class, ready to 

work by 8.55am at 

the latest.  

Eastlands Primary School 

Dear Parents,  

The first half term has flown by. I am really pleased to see how well children, 

new to our school, have settled in.  Please see below for some important 

dates for the coming half term. 

Term dates.                        

11.11.19—Anti—bullying week  

Termly Learning Conferences:- 

Please note date change for yrs 2 and 6: 

26.11.19— Years 2, 4, 5E and 5O 

27.11.19– Year 1, 3 and 6 

29.11.19—PSA Christmas fayre      

18.12.19 -Christmas Dinner  & Christmas 

Jumper Day for ’Save the Children’   

13.12.19—Yrs1–6 School Panto Trip  

02.12.—04.12.19—Book Fair- after school   

20.12.19—Training day—school  closed to 

pupils 

Happy Birthday  to all our chil-
dren  who celebrate their birthdays 
in November: 
 
 
 
 
1: Subhan, Haziq 
 
2:  Alex, Hannah, Kacper, Jack 
 
3: Clara, Lucas, Daniel W 
 
5: Maja, 
 
6: Georgina,Taylor-Grace, Harry 
Krishan 
 
 

New Style Celebration Assembly 

We have been joined by Year 6, 5 3, and 2 par-

ent over the last half term.  Feedback is very 

positive with parents commenting on the more 

personal nature of the assemblies . In general 

you feel this is an improvement on previous 

years style of celebration assembly.  

The new style assemblies are lead by the class teacher, celebrate the work 

of the children in the class and encourage peer to peer support and mutual 

respect.  Thank you so much for your supportive comments. 

Compliments  

Some children will have been selected over the recent weeks to receive com-

pliments from their friends.  Again I gather, from your feedback, that this is 

proving a positive experience for the children and you. 

Improving communication 

You will also have noticed the change to the style of newsletters.  I have tried 

to keep them shorter with key information on them.  Additional bulletins are 

produced weekly to provide other information linking to the work of the 

school.   

Christmas Performances—please see dates below.   

Safeguarding is Everybody’s Responsibility 

Eastlands Primary School 

Lansdowne Place, Rugby CV21 3RY Tel: 01788 57328 

November 2019 

Year 1 & 2—Monday 16th December — 9.30 

Year 3 & 4—Monday 16th December   — 2.30 

EYFS  -  Nursery & Reception —Tuesday 17th December — 9.30 

Year 5 & 6—Tuesday 17th December  - 5.00 outside weather permitting  

 



Head Teacher: Mrs S. Edwards 

Eastlands Primary School 

 

Wear it Pink 

Thank you to parents and staff for their generosity for Wear It Pink.  

The harvest donations have been given to Rugby Food Bank.  

 

This year we raised £164.66 . 

 

 

PSA   

The PSA team continue to work hard on behalf of our school.   

On Tuesday 22nd October they held the very successful Spooky 

Disco.  

The Bag2School collection on 8th of October raised £71.60  
 
The next major event will be the annual Christmas Fayre on the 29th  Novem-
ber. We hope to see many of you there.  Thank you to all our parents for the 
continued support in all aspects of school life. 

 

PGCE Trainee Teachers :  
 
There are 2 Post Graduate teachers in school who will be working with  us over the next six weeks. 
 

 Ms Hussein  in Reception  
 

 Miss Seymour in Year 2. 

 

Eastlands Primary School 

We all have the right to feel safe all the time. 

Eastlands Primary School Protective Behaviours Curriculum  

Community  - Harvest Donations  

Thank you to parents and staff for their generosity for the harvest collec-

tion 

The harvest donations have been given to Rugby Food Bank.  

 

 

In case of Emergency— 

Bad weather—We are now into the time of year when bad weather can 

impact on school.  If we have an emergency school closure or part day 

closure you will be informed through Rugby FM, our school website and 

by text message as soon as possible. 


